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The CAPX 2020 high power transmission line project would go right  through Holmen....and
pass two school buildings and a soon to be built third  building. Not to the delight of some
members of the Holmen School Board. Now,  for a second time, a resolution will be brought to
the board for a possible vote  against the project. Board member Cheryl Hancock says the
board has heard the  pro's and con's of the project. And she does not support a majority of the 
project.

         

The board will meet tonight and it's anticipated to be a full house.
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